
STATE CHAMPIONSHIPS 2013 

The National Junior Championships are due to be held at WAAS on 16th/17th March 2013. 

This was the date we had planned to hold our State Championships. We have therefore had 

to re-schedule our events as follows. 

We have been given a firm guarantee that our booking for 9th/10th March is secure. 

However, there is an outside chance that the other events at WAAS may have to be 

changed. If this does happen we should know before entries open. 

 

Tuesday 26th Feb  1930   5k walk  WAAS 

Thursday 28th Feb  Not before 1800 10,000m  ECAC 

Saturday 2nd March  AM   Pentathlon  WAAS 

Saturday 2nd March  PM   Throws pentathlon WAAS 

Tuesday 5th March  1930   2k/3k Steeplechase WAAS 

Sat/Sun 9th/10th March    Main weekend WAAS 

 

 


